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Tribute Information- The Greening of the Library

Donate a large tree, medium tree, or other significant landscape items in your name or 
in honor of or in memory of someone. Accompanying the tribute items will be a plaque 
embossed with your name or the honoree’s name. You’ll see the tribute language in the 
donation acknowledgment letter from the Foundation. 

Other tribute opportunities are available. Please contact the Wolfeboro
Public Library Foundation: president@wolfeborolibraryfoundation.org

Donate an “Inspiration Step” (granite paver) for the “Inspiration Path.” These pavers  
will be placed in the path that circles around the wetlands garden. Each step will be 
engraved with an inspirational quote or a literary reference.

Go Green Cards. Plant a Bush, a Pollinator Plant, an Inspiration Step, or donate
cash. Cards are available to send to friends and loved ones who you are honoring.
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A tribute item is a beautiful way to honor those who believe in the ongoing growth of the library.
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